
It's ​DEAR ​time,  
for your ​DEAR ​student,  

on ​DEER ​day!  

D​rop ​E​verything ​A​nd ​R​ead!  

On Friday, November 13th, the yearbook club will be 
hosting a DEAR event. All classes are invited to DEAR 

time that afternoon in our classrooms.  

While we are all reading together, there will be juice 
and snacks available for purchase. Items will cost $1.00 
each. All proceeds will go toward reducing the cost of 

the 2020-2021 school yearbook for ALL families!  

 

Last year's yearbook turned out amazing.  If you'd like to check 
it out, please call the school office!  We still have books 

available for purchase!  We are  looking forward to designing 
another beautiful  yearbook for you again this year. 


